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llamando al 507-847-3520.

Important information
regarding winter heating bills

Información importante con
respecto a las facturas de

calefacción en invierno

Minnesota Military 
Personnel

Disconnection Law
The Minnesota Military Personnel

Disconnection Law does not
totally forbid winter cutoffs. If you receive 
a disconnection notice between October 
15 and April 15, you must act promptly.

If you do not meet all the conditions of the Minnesota 
Military Personnel Disconnection Law as outlined in this 
brochure, you do not qualify for winter shutoff protec-
tion. However, you still can continue to receive electric 
service if you call us to set up a mutually acceptable pay-
ment arrangement. Call Federated Rural Electric Assoca-
tion at 1-800-321-3520 or 507-847-3520 BEFORE the 
due date.

WHAT TO DO IF YOU MEET THE MINNE-
SOTA MILITARY PERSONNEL DISCON-
NECTION  LAW CONDITIONS:

WHAT TO DO IF YOU DON’T MEET THE 
MINNESOTA MILITARY PERSONNEL 
DISCONNECTION LAW CONDITIONS:

If you meet all the conditions of the Minnesota Military 
Personnel Disconnection Law as outlined in this bro-
chure, can’t pay your electric bill and need cold weather 
protection from utility shutoff, fill out the utility shutoff 
protection form on the back of this brochure and return 
it to Federated Rural Electric Association immediately 
along with your income documentation. The following 
is a list of energy assistance providers serving Federated 
Rural Electric Association:

Des Moines Valley Health and Human Services
(847-4000)

Martin County Human Services (238-4757)

Minnesota Department of Energy Services; ask for fuel 
assistance (1-800-657-3805)

Minnesota Valley Action Council (507-238-1663)

Salvation Army Heat Share (1-800-842-7279)

United Community Action (507-847-2632)




